
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: Ruth, Amy C.; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: JRU 16 leak on 10-1-15
Date: Monday, October 05, 2015 3:28:03 PM

Hi Amy,
 
You may pull samples yourself. My bet would be you have not forgotten how to.
 
Thanks,
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
 
 

From: Ruth, Amy C. [mailto:ACRuth@BassPet.Com] 
Sent: Monday, October 05, 2015 2:32 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: JRU 16 leak on 10-1-15
 
Hello!  Just another C-141 for a medium stuffing box leak on a well head (packing failed).  The
 packing has been repaired and most of the fluids recovered.  I’ll most likely get MEC to help me
 remove this as long as it’s ok with you if I do the sampling myself?  We’re trying to bring as many
 activities in-house as possible and taking my own samples would be a good way to do this.  I
 appreciate any feedback you care to give me on this idea with questions/concerns.  Hope you’re all
 having a good week so far.  I’m loving the cooler weather!  Thanks a bunch and hope to see you
 soon…
 

 

Amy C. Ruth
BOPCO, L.P.
EH&S Remediation Specialist
522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM  88220
Office: (575)887-7329
Fax: (575)887-7473
Cell: (432)661-0571
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